
From: John Nixon
To: Marty Shaub
Subject: RE: Policy Updates
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 1:00:42 PM

I think that works great.
 
Thanks
 
John
 

From: Marty Shaub 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:17 PM
To: John Nixon
Subject: Policy Updates
 
John,
 
While we have Policy 3-300 open to change Radiological Health to Radiation Safety, I would like to
make an additional edit.  Specifically, I propose to strike Occupation and Environmental from the
title making the Policy simply 3-300 Health and Safety Policy.  That title more accurately reflects the
nature of the policy. Occupational and Environmental unintentionally limit its application. I know, I
originally named this policy.  I’d like to rename it.
 
A response from you to this email will suffice for me to move this change forward (or not).
 
Ms
 
Ms. Martha “Marty” Shaub, CEM
Managing Director
Occupational and Environmental Health and Safety
University of Utah
125 S Fort Douglas Blvd
Salt Lake City, UT  84112
801.581.6590
Marty.shaub@oehs.utah.edu
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